
  

Hello Devonshire! 

What a busy week weôve had at Devonshire.  Today the children have dressed up in 
their Halloween costumes for their specially themed Halloween lunch.  I have to 

say that I think the costumes and creations are the best Iôve seen for many years ï we  
obviously have some very talented and creative parents and carers at Devonshire!  Thank 
you so much for your support.  Thank you too to Mrs Hornby and the Jungle class team who 
arranged a very special Halloween Day for Preschool ï the spooky activities looked brilliant. 
 

On Wednesday we had a visit from Mad Science who worked with our Key Stage 1 and Key 
Stage 2 children. The children all had a fantastic time seeing and taking part in exciting  
science experiments. Thank you to Mrs Brady for organising the event. 
 

Yesterday the author and good friend of the school, Dan Worsley, visited DPA to run a  
reading workshop with parents and carers of Year 3 pupils.  It was a brilliant turn out and I 
hope that all the families have taken away some fantastic tips to help their children learn to 
read and share their love of reading.  A huge thank you to Dan and to Miss Dean for organ-
ising the workshop. 
 

Finally, we said a sad say goodbye to one of Devonshireôs longest serving 
teachers.  Mrs Pawson has taught at the school for 30 years and has had a 
significantly positive impact on so many pupilsô lives.  Her commitment and 
loyalty to the school has been unwavering and we would like to thank Mrs 
Pawson for all her hard work.  We wish her a very happy retirement and 
extend our very best wishes to Mrs Pawson and her family. 
 

I hope all of our Devonshire staff and Devonshire families have a restful and peace-
ful Half Term Break.  The pupils will return to school on Monday 8th November. 

Mr Simm   Headteacher 
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Take a look at our Proud Pumpkins made by 
our Year 5 and 6 children! 
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Joke of the Week!!  
What is a ghostõs favourite 

meal?  

-Spookghetti  



5ŜǾƻƴǎƘƛǊŜ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ !ŎŀŘŜƳȅ bŜǿǎ 

 {ǘŀǊǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ IŀƭŦ ¢ŜǊƳ 

        ǿǿǿΦŘŜǾƻƴǎƘƛǊŜΦōƭŀŎƪǇƻƻƭΦǎŎƘΦǳƪ      

Our Academy was  
visited by a Mad Scientist 
from United Utilities this 
week.  We learnt why we 
should only flush tissue  
paper and why pouring 
grease and fats down our 
kitchen sinks can cause seri-
ous problems for the pipes 
in our neighbourhood. 
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Preschool had a 
spooktacular 
Halloween  
Party on  
Thursday, 
WITCH  

looked like a lot 
of fun! 

HALLOWEEN arrived early at 
our Academy and just look at 
who turned up at school  
today!! 
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Please ensure your return the order form for 
your childôs school photograph to school by 
9:00am on Thursday 11th November.   

Unfortunately, orders received in school after this 
time may not be collected by the photography  

company and must instead be purchased directly from 
Academy Photography.   Thank you. 


